
 

 

To the residents of Fort McMurray, Alberta. To our former residents who live 

there and to our family and friends working in the area please know our thoughts 

and prayers are with you all today and the days ahead as you journey though such 

a terrible time with the wild fire in the region.  

When horrible things happen, what we really want to know is that people love us 

and are there for us. We want you to know that you are not alone, and not 

forgotten.  

Newfoundlanders and especially Badgerittes are a resilient people and although 

we are watching from far away please know people at home are thinking and 

praying for you. 

Please do not lose hope in the face of difficulty, we are praying for hope in the 
face of your uncertainty and please believe there are better days ahead. 
 
May God bless each of you and the entire Fort McMurray community, 

 

Town of Badger 

 

Anyone who would like to help our friends in Fort McMurray may do so contacting 

the Red Cross at:  

Helping Fort McMurray residents. Helping Fort McMurray residents ... You can 

text REDCROSS to 30333 to donate $5.  Or go online to the Red Cross website and 

make a donation there.  

www.redcross.ca 

 

 

http://www.redcross.ca/

